
June 2022  
 
Dear Sedona Business Leader:   
 
I am writing today to ask for your support of our district elementary school’s largest annual fundraiser, the 
Wildcat Carnival. It will be held at West Sedona School on Saturday, October 22nd. More than 3,000 people 
attend the carnival each year from Sedona and the surrounding communities. The Wildcat Carnival is 
hosted by the Parent Teacher Association (PTA), a completely volunteer-run, nonprofit organization. All 
donations are 100% tax deductible.  

We’re very excited to once again be bring this fun event to the surrounding West Sedona School. The 
Wildcat Carnival will feature midway games, inflatables, Jolly Jump, live entertainment, a silent auction, 
and authentic Mexican food. It is a wonderful opportunity for our community to come together, have a 
great time and show support for our school.  

West Sedona School is a certified S.T.E.M (Science, Technology, Engineering and Math) school. We 
received a grant from NAU/APS to continue our growth in this area.  We have partnered up with the U.S. 
Forestry Service and the Friends of the Forest to teach our students how they can make a difference by 
using the Engineering Design Process to create “things” that can make the world a better place.  We are 
very proud of this partnership as it reflects our commitment to teaching these important subjects in a 
hands-on learning environment. 

In the past, the proceeds from the Wildcat Carnival we have been able to:  
∙ Add a 4 Person Hand Washing Station in the Cafeteria  
∙ Add 3 Cold Filtered Water Bottle Filling Stations  
∙ Give funds to teachers for supplies and projects that they would normally pay for themselves. 
∙ Host community events for our students and families  

Your donations strengthen our community and our school’s ability to deliver an excellent education to our 
children. The attached information includes information on our sponsorship levels and benefits.  Please 
call or email me directly with any questions you may have about sponsoring this exciting community event. 
Thank you for your consideration and support.  

Sincerely,  

Theresa L. Zaun               
Theresa Zaun 
West Sedona School PTA  
928-821-1293 
                       
                       Hosted by the WSS PTA. Your Donations are 100% Tax Deductible! 501(c)3 Number: 86-0668068  

West Sedona School PTA, 570 Posse Ground Rd, Sedona, AZ 86336 l www.westsedonapta.com 
 
 

**In the event the Wildcat Carnival is cancelled or postponed due to circumstances beyond our control, all donations will remain with the PTA. 

http://www.westsedonapta.com/

